[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Teachers,
What a crazy time this has been! I know you are all waiting to hear more information on what our plans on. We are all trying to send things out to you as soon as they are done so if it feels like you are getting a million emails, you’re right, you probably are! Thank you for hanging tight! We needed to find a platform that would allow you to stay connected with your families in a consistent and easy way. The platform we are going to use is called Class Dojo. It is similar to Facebook and VERY user friendly! When I made my “pretend class” to see if this would be a good option I think it took me 10 minutes from sign up to posting!  Please read through this carefully. We are working on finalizing some activities and posting ideas for HS and EHS. You are more than welcome to pull from that resource but you are not required to! 


